
JUNE/JULY 2024 MINISTRY UPDATE
Dear Friends and Ministry Partners,


We wanted to take a moment to update you on our time here in the United States. It has been an 
incredibly refreshing and productive time for our family. We have had the opportunity to reconnect 
with family, friends, and our ministry partners. During our time here, we have been sharing the 
amazing stories and testimonies of the work that God has been doing in Sierra Leone, and it has 
been a great joy to see the encouragement and support that has come from these interactions.


As our time in the US draws to a close, we are making preparations to return to Sierra Leone in early 
September. We kindly request your prayers for the following:

• National Pastors and Church Planters: Please pray for the strength, wisdom, and protection of our 

national pastors and church planters as they continue to spread the Gospel and minister to their 
communities.


• Safe Travel: Please pray for our safe travels while we are still in the US and for our safe return to 
Sierra Leone. We are grateful for the covering of prayers as we journey back.


• Our Family: Please pray for our children as they readjust to life in Sierra Leone and continue their 
education.


We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your faithful support and prayers. It means so much to 
us, and we are truly grateful for the partnership that we share in the Gospel. 


In Christ's Love,

The Evans Family


Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer & financial support!

Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple (www.fbt.org)

Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse (www.cmcmissions.org)


Website: www.m938ministries.org.    Email: evans5@m938ministries.org
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